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August 14, 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

In accordance with the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, the Moniteau School District must disclose the 

names, addresses, and telephone numbers of high school students to military recruiters and institutions of higher 

learning. 

The district must also notify parents of their right and the right of their child to request that the district not 

release such information without prior written consent. 

Parents wishing to exercise their option to withhold their consent of the release of the information to military 

recruiters or to institutions of higher learning must sign this form and return it to the High School office by 

Thursday, August 31, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

bast Toongam 
Mr. Dustin Thompson 

Co-Principal of Student Affairs 

  

Reservation of Consent for the Release of Certain Student 

Information under the No Child Left Behind Act 

Parent Name 
  

Parent Signature Date: 
  

Student Name: Grade: 

Please do not release the name, address, and telephone number of my child to: 
  

Military 

Institutions of higher learning 

**Failure to return this form to your child’s homeroom teacher acknowledges consent to release your child’s 

information to the military.**


